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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act raises the amount of the tax credit that rural medical providers can get. The Act also
says that the provider can get the tax credit no matter how much money they make. (Flesch
Readability Score: 70.1).

Increases the amount of income tax credit allowed to rural medical providers. Removes the eligibility
limitation based on the adjusted gross income of the medical provider.

Applies to tax years beginning on or after January 1, 2025.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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